	



Refurbishment
Dear Customers,
The Centre will be starting the refurbishments of its changing facilities on the 24th February 2025.
We are anticipating the works to take 18 weeks in total, in that time we will be asking visitors to the Centre to adopt ‘Beach changing’ as we did during the Covid-19 epidemic, by bringing a dry robe or towel to change on poolside.
The changing rooms work will be phased, starting with the ladies’ changing rooms. This will allow one of the changing rooms to remain open whilst the other is being refurbished, but this will be for the use of the toilet and changing facilities only.
The disabled room will remain open throughout the whole project, however there will be times where the shower may not be available.
We will be screening off the area that is being worked on, but there will undoubtably be some noise and disruption at times. This is the only way we can complete the works, without having to close the Centre.
The Charity is investing a considerable amount of money in this project, in order to provide the Centre and you as customers with high quality, modern and clean changing facilities which we are confident will be worth the upheaval over the next few months.
The new changing rooms will have all new fixtures and fittings, heated flooring, more showers, more lockers, improved drainage, hooks and much more.
Additionally the Centre will be CLOSED from the 31st March – 6th April to enable us to install a brand new heat exchanger, replacing our current unit which is nearly 18 years old.
[image: ]We appreciate your patience and understanding during this period.
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